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Letter dated 18 April 2019 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of the 

Permanent Mission of Libya to the United Nations addressed to 

the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 Upon instructions from my Government, I would like to convey my 

Government’s request to the esteemed Security Council to delegate a fact-finding 

mission to investigate the violations committed by the attacking forces in the city of 

Tripoli. These violations included, inter alia, the killing and displacement of civilian 

citizens, the destruction of public and private properties,  the recruitment of children 

and involving them in wars and hostilities, as well as targeting the civilian 

neighbourhoods and populated areas and exposing them to heavy artillery and Grad 

missiles, similarly to the events that took place in the neighbourhoods of Abu Salim 

and al-Intisar. 

 I humbly request that this letter be issued as a document of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Elmahdi S. Elmajerbi 

Ambassador 

Chargé d’affaires a.i. 

 


